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TRACY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Complaint Procedure for Title IX, P.L. 92-318 

 
The Governing Board is committed to a policy of non-discrimination on the basis of sex 
in the Education Program or activities which it operates.  The District is required by Title 
IX to implement regulations that ensure and promote non-discrimination on the basis of 
sex.  All complaints of sex discrimination may be referred to the Association 
Superintendent of Human Resources who has been designated by the Tracy Public 
Schools as the official responsible for the Title IX compliance, or to the Director of the 
Office of Civil Rights Department of HEW at 760 Market, Phone 415-556-8586, in San 
Francisco.  The Associate Superintendent of Human Resources Office is located at 315 
East Eleventh Street, Tracy, Phone 831-5046. 
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